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APPEAL TO ALL KHMERS 

TO JOIN THE JULY 21 MASS DEMONSTRATION IN PHNOM PENH 
 
On July 8 and 10, 2014, Vietnam's Embassy to the Kingdom of Cambodia, Mr. Tran Van 
Thong, Spokesperson of Vietnam's Embassy to Cambodia, and Mr. Lê Hải Bình, Spokesperson 
of Vietnam's Foreign Affairs Ministry, stated publicly and confirmed in derogatory tone upon 
the Khmer citizens repeatedly referring to the protesters as small group. This means that the 
Khmer citizens, who had not taken part in the protest supported Vietnam in fabricating the 
Khmer history? 
 
To show Khmer national solidarity, KKC (the Khmer Kampuchea Krom Community) appeals 
to you, the venerable Buddhist monks, and compatriots to join us in the mass demonstration on 
July 21, 2014 organized by KKC and the League of Independent Khmer Youth. KKC also 
appeals to Khmer compatriots living abroad to organize a protest in all countries, where Khmers 
reside, to show national unity and to tell Vietnam that Khmers cannot accept Vietnam's look 
down on them and that we are determined vehemently to protect Khmer history to the end. 
 
            Phnom Penh, July 11, 2014 

 President of the Khmer Kampuchea Krom Community, KKC 
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 Thach Setha 
 Former Senator 
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